Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Corradino Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, August 27, 2024, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Lauderdale Lakes Branch Library/Educational and Cultural Center - Multipurpose Room, 3580 W Oakland Park Boulevard, Lauderdale Lakes, FL 33311
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: 429576-7-52-01, 02 & 03
State Road (SR) 7/US 441 Transit Corridor Improvements Project (Group 7) in the Cities of Lauderhill and Lauderdale Lakes
Project improvements along NW 16th Street consist of milling and resurfacing the existing roadway from NW 43rd Avenue to SR 7/US 441 to ensure long-term resilience, minor roadway widening throughout project limits to accommodate 5-foot bicycle lanes, adding a continuous 5-foot concrete sidewalk in each direction within project limits to enhance safety and connectivity for pedestrians, and upgrading curb ramps, pavement markings, and signage to improve visibility and accessibility. Project improvements along NW 19th Street consist of milling and resurfacing the existing roadway from NW 47th Avenue to SR 7/US 441 to ensure long-term resilience, minor roadway widening throughout project limits to accommodate 5-foot bicycle lanes, adding a continuous 5-foot concrete sidewalk in each direction within project limits to enhance safety and connectivity for pedestrians, and upgrading curb ramps, pavement markings, and signage to improve visibility and accessibility. Project improvements along NW 26th Street consist of milling and resurfacing the existing roadway from NW 49th Avenue to NW 46th Avenue and NW 42nd Avenue to SR 7/US 441 to ensure long-term resilience, minor roadway widening throughout project limits to accommodate 5-foot bicycle lanes, adding a continuous 5-foot concrete sidewalk in each direction within project limits to enhance safety and connectivity for pedestrians, and upgrading curb ramps, pavement markings, and signage to improve visibility and accessibility.
Construction will begin in September 2024 and is estimated to be completed in Spring 2026. The estimated cost is $5,530,214.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No agenda
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Erik Nemati, P.E., FDOT Construction Manager, at (954)299-6441 or by email at erik.nemati@dot.state.fl.us.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Angel Breedlove, Assistant Community Outreach Specialist, at (786) 494- 6211 or by email at abreedlove@corradino.com
